
Building Inspections - Casco Bay Ferry Terminal 

Here is our submittal for the new 2013 addition at the Casco Bay Ferry Terminal. I have sent the check 
separately via ground mail. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

--
Derek Cash
Designer
Eastern Fire Protection
170 Kittyhawk Ave.
Auburn, Me. 04210
Office: 207­784­1507/ Ext 216
Fax: 207­782­0566
E­mail: cashdl@efp­efs.com

From: "Cash, Derek" <cashdl@efp-efs.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/29/2013 11:02 AM
Subject: Casco Bay Ferry Terminal
Attachments: city application.pdf; Casco Bay Ferry Terminal Model.pdf
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